
 
May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations    
H-305, the Capitol       
Washington, D.C.  20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth HOB   
Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Village of Corrales Wastewater Loma Larga Main project in fiscal year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Corrales, located at 4324 Corrales 

Road, Corrales NM, 87048. The funding would be used for the construction and installation of a main 

line for wastewater on Loma Larga connected to the Corrales Road Mian line and to the water 

authority used for the current line. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because its operation maintains public health 

standards and will reduce groundwater contamination from the current septic tank system. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of 

the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. [Clean Water Projects]. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,   

 
 

 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 


